
                                     
   

 

 

 

2025-03-07 

VIA EMAIL & RESS 

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor  
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

 

RE: EB-2024-0026, Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. 2025 Cost of Service Application 

 

We are writing on behalf of all the parties to advise that despite ongoing efforts to finalize a 

partial settlement proposal that the parties will not be able to meet the current deadline of March 

7, 2025 for filing a Settlement Proposal.  Accordingly the parties respectfully request an 

extension of the deadline to file a Settlement Proposal to March 19th, 2025. 

 

If there are any questions with respect to the foregoing please contact us at your convenience. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original Signed By 

 

Tiija Luttrell, CPA, CA 

Manager of Regulatory & Management Systems 

 

Cc: Iris Qi, Ljuba Djurdjevic, OEB Counsel, Mike Buonaguro, Intervenors in EB-2024-0026 


